Dear [AUTHOR]

In response to your appeal of the decision regarding misconduct charges stemming from the publication of your paper,

  [PAPER TITLE] 

the ad hoc committee has reexamined the case.  In light of your explanation, the committee has decided that [DECISION]


If you have any questions about this corrective action, you may contact the IEEE IPR Office at 1-732-562-3396.
